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World War One Remembrance 

Weekend. 
 

Although this periodical usually 

concentrates on current and future 

happenings it would be unpardonable 

not to mention the very impressive 

Commemorative Concert, Exhibition 

and Church Service  that took place on 

28th to 30th September. The reason that 

they were so good was because several 
people developed the plans for it, and 

then did a lot of work. Our village 

should congratulate them, as well as 

being very proud of the actual events.  

The Exhibition had many remarkable 
items from the First World War which 

were very well displayed. It reminded 

us of just how many families were 

affected by, and had members involved 
in “The Great War”.  

As has often happened it was wrongly 

claimed to be the “War to end Wars”. 

 

563 Bus Service 

 

Stagecoach have said that with growing 

passenger numbers the service will 

continue through the autumn and 

winter. This is good news and Friends 
of Eden Valley Public Transport 

(FEVPT) thank those who have used 

the service. However to secure and 

possibly extend this, passenger 

numbers must continue to increase. So 

please keep using, or start to use the 

563 buses. Remember that the 506 

buses run from Appleby to Kendal via 

Penrith during Kendal College terms 

and tickets are interchangeable on these 
services. Also on Tuesdays Cumbria 

Classic Coaches runs the 574 service 

from Kirkby Stephen to Penrith via 

Appleby and Kirkby Thore. 

FEVPT are still needing a 
representative from Temple Sowerby to 

attend 5 short meetings a year. 
 

Meals on Wheels  
 

Fresh cooked lunches from the British 
Gypsum Canteen are delivered by 

volunteers for the very reasonable price 

of £3.50 on 3 days a week – Monday, 

Wednesday and Friday. This is for 

those who find it hard to shop or 
prepare their own food. If you know 

anybody who would benefit from this 

service please contact tel. 01768800350 

or southviewcottage@btinternet.com  
If you would like to help with a couple 

of deliveries a month please contact 

John (01768352454) or CVS 

(01768800350) for more information. 

 
Dogs The Parish Council would like to 

remind dog owners that there is a legal 

requirement for dogs to be kept on 

leads in all areas of the village. This 

includes the greens as they are close to 
roads.  They are grateful to all careful 

dog owners. 
 

 Temple Sowerby Wine Tasters 
 

“I enjoy a glass of wine but don’t know 
much about it” is an often heard remark 

- but you can easily alter this 

admission. 

Why not join us at our monthly 

meetings from October to May to learn 
a little more? No prior expertise is 

needed! 

Contact neilandangela@live.co.uk or 

Tel. no. 01768362969 
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